

# TITAN TIMES

### **This week at ATSS:**

The Traditional Advisory Council (TAC) will be meeting in April to June. Dates are not set yet, but coming shortly after Spring Break. Thanks for being patient.

Parents had an opportunity to meet with their students teachers virtually on Tuesday and Wednesday for Parent Teacher Interviews.

Thank you to our Leadership students who led a very successful Spirit Week closing with a fun Pep Rally! Students participated in all kinds of Olympic themed events, including a high heel relay, tug-o-war, and pillow fights. The week was filled with seeing our students show their school spirit wearing national colours, jerseys, comfy clothes and more! Way to go Titans! Thanks to Mr. Currie and the leadership students who organize, run and emcee these events. It was also great to include the grade eights students in the pep rally!

Titans met in the mezzanine today at lunch to buy some Krispy Kreme donuts. All proceeds will go towards care packages for a local senior care home and Afghan refugees in B.C.

Reminder to all Students in Grades 8-11 that you have until Midnight Friday to complete your course selections for next year.

If you ordered Grad photo packages or had retakes taken, ordered packages and retake proofs available for pick up in the office

We are looking for student performers for our Vaisakhi celebration in April. Please see Mrs. Toews or Mr. Wiebe if you're interested.

Have a great spring break traditional families!!

## On the Horizon:

March 14-March 25: Spring Break

April 1: COLLAB (9:30 Start - Secondary Only)

April 8: COLLAB (9:30 Start - Secondary Only)

April 13: ATSS PAC Meeting @ 7pm

# Don't Forget!

If you know your child is away from school with your permission, or leaving early please ensure that you contact the school office to inform us. Please note, we will not accept excused absence notifications from anyone other than a student's parent or guardian.

Please call the office at 604-850-7029 or use the Safe Arrival app ਭੁੱਲਨਾ ਨਾ!

ਜੇ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਜਾਣਦੇ ਹੋ ਕਿ ਤੁਹਾਡਾ ਬੱਚਾ ਤੁਹਾਡੀ ਆਗਿਆ ਨਾਲ ਸਕੂਲ ਤੋਂ ਦੂਰ ਹੈ, ਤਾਂ ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਹ ਯਕੀਨੀ ਬਣਾਓ ਕਿ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਸਾਨੂੰ ਸੂਚਿਤ ਕਰਨ ਲਈ ਸਕੂਲ ਦੇ ਦਫਤਰ ਨਾਲ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ। ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਨੇਟ ਕਰੋ, ਅਸੀਂ ਕਿਸੇ ਵਿਦਿਆਰਥੀ ਦੇ ਮਾਪੇ ਜਾਂ ਸਰਪ੍ਰਸਤ ਤੋਂ ਇਲਾਵਾ ਕਿਸੇ ਹੋਰ ਤੋਂ ਮਾਫ਼ ਕੀਤੀਆਂ ਗੈਰਹਾਜ਼ਰੀ ਸੂਚਨਾਵਾਂ ਨੂੰ ਸਵੀਕਾਰ ਨਹੀਂ ਕਰਾਂਗੇ।ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਦਫਤਰ ਨੂੰ 604-850-7029 'ਤੇ ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ ਜਾਂ ਸੁਰੱਖਿਅਤ ਆਮਦ ਐਪ ਦੀ ਵਰਤੋਂ ਕਰੋ





# SABRE SCOOP

# **This week at ATMS:**

The Traditional Advisory Council (TAC) will be meeting in April to June. Dates are not set yet, but coming shortly after Spring Break. Thanks for being patient.

The Grade 7 Boys team played their final game on March 9 against Abby Middle! They won by one point 37-36 to win the league City Final! Well done boys and Coach Randhawa!

Parents had an opportunity to meet with their students teachers virtually on Tuesday and Wednesday for Parent Teacher Interviews.

We are looking for students to be involved in our Vaisakhi celebration in April. Please see Mrs. Toews or Mr. Wiebe if you're interested.

The Grade 7B pod had a relaxing Read-In together this past Thursday, with pillows and blankets to top it all off.

WEB Leaders did an amazing job organizing and running a board games afternoon for our Grade 6's. Great fun was had by all!! Mrs. Wilms even challenged our WEB Leader Gurshaan to a game of Uno. Go Sabres!

We will be having our Term 2 Recognition Assembly once students return from Spring Break. Effort Roll and Student of Character Awards will be handed out then. Have a wonderful and relaxing break Sabres!

#### On the Horizon:

March 14-March 25: Spring Break

April 1: COLLAB (9:30 Start - Secondary Only)

April 6: ATMS PAC Meeting @ 7pm

April 8: COLLAB (9:30 Start - Secondary Only)

### Don't Forget!

If you know your child is away from school with your permission, please ensure that you contact the school office to inform us. Please note, we will not accept excused absence notifications from anyone other than a student's parent or guardian.

Please call the office at 604-850-7029 or use the Safe Arrival app ਭੱਲਨਾ ਨਾ!

ਜੇ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਜਾਣਦੇ ਹੋ ਕਿ ਤੁਹਾਡਾ ਬੱਚਾ ਤੁਹਾਡੀ ਆਗਿਆ ਨਾਲ ਸਕੂਲ ਤੋਂ ਦੂਰ ਹੈ, ਤਾਂ ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਹ ਯਕੀਨੀ ਬਣਾਓ ਕਿ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਸਾਨੂੰ ਸੂਚਿਤ ਕਰਨ ਲਈ ਸਕੂਲ ਦੇ ਦਫਤਰ ਨਾਲ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ। ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਨੋਟ ਕਰੋ, ਅਸੀਂ ਕਿਸੇ ਵਿਦਿਆਰਥੀ ਦੇ ਮਾਪੇ ਜਾਂ ਸਰਪ੍ਰਸਤ ਤੋਂ ਇਲਾਵਾ ਕਿਸੇ ਹੋਰ ਤੋਂ ਮਾਫ਼ ਕੀਤੀਆਂ ਗੈਰਹਾਜ਼ਰੀ ਸੂਚਨਾਵਾਂ ਨੂੰ ਸਵੀਕਾਰ ਨਹੀਂ ਕਰਾਂਗੇ।ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਦਫਤਰ ਨੂੰ 604-850-7029 'ਤੇ ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ ਜਾਂ ਸੁਰੱਖਿਅਤ ਆਮਦ ਐਪ ਦੀ ਵਰਤੋਂ ਕਰੋ

